
Students, saplings and saving the
planet

DAERA’s largest ever public tree planting event has taken place today as
around 400 school pupils planted 1,000 broadleaf trees as part of the new
‘Forests For Our Future’ programme.

Latest update on coronavirus
(Covid-19)

Five new presumptive positive results for coronavirus (Covid-19) have been
recorded in Northern Ireland, bringing the total to 12 since testing began.

Time to promote excellent
relationships with the US – Dodds

Economy Minister Diane Dodds has arrived in the United States for the start
of a wide ranging programme of events in New York and Washington.

School holidays provision from Revival
Church in Taylor’s Lane #dundeewestend
Just a reminder that, partnering with Dundee Bairns in 2020, Revival Church
is proposing to provide school holidays provision of breakfast/lunch for
disadvantaged and low income families’ children.

This will take place at the church premises at 4 Taylor’s Lane, just off the
Perth Road – contact details below for all interested :
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Foster and O’Neill welcome appointment
of new US Special Envoy

First Minister Rt Hon Arlene Foster and deputy First Minister Michelle
O’Neill have welcomed the appointment of a new US Special Envoy to Northern
Ireland.
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